
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON BUDGET

Fiscal Year 2025/2026

Notice is hereby given that a public
hearing will be held on the budget of
the Incline Village General Improvement
District on Friday, May 30, 2025 at
12 pm at the Administration Building Board
Room, 893 Southwood Boulevard, Incline
Village, Nevada.

The budget has been prepared in such
detail and on the appropriate forms as
prescribed by the Nevada Department of
Taxation. Copies of said budget are on file
for public inspection at the offices of the
Incline Village General Improvement District
at 893 Southwood Boulevard, Incline
Village, Nevada.

Dated: May 12, 2025

Heidi H. White
District Clerk

Published May 16 and May 23


